
Gentlemen; 
  
I have been vacationing on Cape Cod and the Islands for more than 35 years because of the 
unique beauty of this treasured part ot our Massacusetts environment. 
  
I cannot think of anyting more destructive to this environment and outragerous it its effrontery to 
common sense than the proposed power plant. 
  
I urge the umambiguous rejection of this monstrosity. 
  
Sincerely; 
  
Leon Mir 
83 Algonquidn Road 
Chestnut Hill, MA 02467 
 


